P RINT E X
M A R K I N G T EC HNOLOG I ES

Printex Corp.
PH 800 982 1928

December 7, 2020

Dear Concerned Parties,

This certificate is to confirm Printex Corporation concerned parties that inks, solvents and
additives produced by Sigma Ink Corporation do not contain chemical which are listed on California’s
Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65,
establishes a list of chemical, on January 2, 2020 which the state of California’s risk assessment process
has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.

Printex Corporation is committed to providing safe, high products for our concerned parties. We
have worked with our vendor to ensure the purchase of raw material that will meet Prop 65. Be assured,
Printex Corporation will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulation for any new chemicals.

Sincerely,

/

Saul Salgado G.

R&D Chemist

12800 Brookprinter Place Poway, Ca USA 92064



